LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 88TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
May 12, 2023
TO: Honorable Todd Hunter, Chair, House Committee on State Affairs
FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB553 by West (Relating to dedication ceremonies for new state buildings.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill amends the Government Code to authorize certain expenditures of existing funds to conduct building
dedication ceremonies. According to the Texas Facilities Commission, any such expenses could be absorbed
within existing resources.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 303 Facilities Commission
LBB Staff: JMc, SMAT, GP, SZ, LCO
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